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Summer Fun for Kids at  
Woodbury Lutheran 
Join us this summer for Deep Sea Discovery Summer Day Camp! Deep Sea 

Discovery will take you deep into some great stories from the Bible and 

you’ll learn that God is with you wherever you go! 

Summer Day Camp June 13-16 9:30-noon 3 years-4th grade completed 

Oak Hill Campus-No Fee 

Summer Day Camp June 20-23 9:30-noon 3 years-2nd grade completed 

Valley Creek Campus-No Fee 

In July kids are invited to join us for Summer Activities Camp! Our theme this 

year is “The Great Comeback” based on the verses in John 14: 1-3 Kids can 

choose an activity to focus on during the week: 

 Art 

 Basketball 

 Cheerleading 

 Hop Hop Dance 

 Soccer 

Summer….Kids….Bubbles….Fun...Camps 

Summer Activities Camp 

July 11-14 9:00-12:15 pm 

grades 1st-5th completed-$35 

before June 1
st
 –beginning 

June 1
st
 $50 

All registrations are available 

at woodburylutheran.org 

Small group leaders, both 

adults and students are still 

needed for both camps.  If you 

love Jesus and you love 

kids…you’ll have fun on one of 

our camp teams this summer! 

Please contact Nancy 

Schubbe, Kids Ministry Direc-

tor to serve. schubben@ 

woodburylutheran.org 
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From Buffet to Simple... 

“Like newborn babies, crave pure spiritual milk, so 
that you may GROW up in your salvation.”  
~ 1 Peter 2:2 

Perhaps you have heard the sad news about our beloved Old Country 

Buffet in Woodbury, yes it is closed.  In fact over the last 8 years more 

than 400 OCB’s across the country have locked their doors one final time.  

In our personalized, customizable world it seems as if the buffet is on the 

outs.  The other problem with buffets is that they can leave you feeling 

both full and overwhelmed; what I mean is that with all the options it can 

be hard to know where to even start! 

Amazingly, the same can be true when it comes to walking with Jesus.  

For years the church believed the best strategy for growing disciples was 

to offer a whole bunch of programs.  The truth is those programs are really 

good things, but when you set them out like a buffet they can be over-

whelming and leave a person asking, “Where do I even begin???”  Most 

often when a person does not know what they should do next, they do 

nothing at all. 

In a recent article written by Tony Morgan I read these words: 

“I’ve observed something in healthy, growing churches this last 

year that I think is very important for church leaders. The churches 

experiencing the most healthy growth tended to have a disciple-

ship approach in the form of a path. Meaning, they had thought 

through how they could best help people along in their journey 

following Christ and offered them a series of next steps.  By con-

trast, many of the churches I see that are in decline have an over-

Movement….GROW 

whelming number of 

programs available to 

attendees and even 

the community, but no 

cohesive path that 

helps people learn 

which steps to take 

and when.” 

One of the main reason we 

developed the Disciple Path at 

WLC is so that we could offer 

a clear, simple and easy ap-

proach for any person to take 

their next step in their walk 

with Jesus.  The reason we 

expect disciples of Jesus to be 

engaged in Worship, Grow, 

Serve and Reach is because 

we desire each of you to re-

ceive the joy that comes as 

you GROW in your salvation. 

To get help in discovering your 

next step, stop by the Connec-

tion Center after any service! 

Blessings, 

Pastor Tom 



Weddings: 
Mark Jones & Ann Felberg 

 

Baptisms: 
Carson David Johnson 

Adalyn Ann Rourk 

Frank Russell Johnson 

Owen Matthew Heggernes 

Liam Russell Pleggenkuhle 

 

Deaths: 
Family of Louise Holz 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Service Times  

at WLC: 
Sundays at Valley Creek: 

Sanctuary, Blended  8  & 11am 
Sanctuary, Contemporary 9:30am 

Genesis, Contemporary 11am 

 

Saturdays at Valley Creek: 

Journey, 5pm 

 

Sundays at Oak Hill: 

Blended 9:00am  
Contemporary10:30am 

 

Office & Mailing Address: 

7380 Afton Road 

Woodbury, MN  55125 

 

Office Hours: 

Mon. – Thurs.: 9am–4pm 

Friday: 9am–3pm 

 

 Phone: (651) 739-5144 

 Fax: (651) 739-3536 

 Website:  
www.woodburylutheran.org 

WLC Youth Ministry Update 
I love summer, don’t you? I love the change in schedule, the opportunities to see 

different people, the change in pace, the encouragement that we give each other to 

be outside and spend time with family.  I also love summer programming here in 

WLC youth ministries. Students are more relaxed, ready to have fun, eager to 

spend time together, and God often uses these summer experiences to knit us to-

gether, build up excitement for Fall ministries, and strengthen our faith as Disciples.  

This summer is looking like it’s going to be awesome! As school wraps up we’re 

excited to welcome the new class of 6th graders into Middle School, enjoy an awe-

some cross over summer with the new 9th graders as they can choose to hang with 

Middle School and try out High School programs, and it is always bittersweet as we 

spend this last summer with the seniors.   We also have 3 big trips this summer for 

students in Youth Ministry. We have 30 folks heading to Green Bay on the Middle 

School Mission Trip, 29 heading to Camp Lebanon on the High School Mission 

Trip, and 45 High school students & adults heading to the National Youth Gathering 

in New Orleans. Beyond these great trips we have a fun packed summer for our 

youth!   

Middle School Families (new 6th-9th graders): Don’t miss out on Big Church 

game nights on Monday, June 12th (6:30-8:30pm) and Friday, August 19th (6:30-

9pm) at the Valley Creek Campus. These are free, friend friendly events that often 

include games that take over the building and awesome memories.   

Summer stretch is a great ministry for all new 7th-9th graders. If you’re looking for a 

way to stretch some serving muscles, Summer Stretch is for you!  Register at wlcy-

outh.org.  

Middle School & High School: Summer Bible study 

begins on Wednesday, June 15th, 6:30-8:30pm at the 

Valley Creek campus for Middle School, at the Brew-

er’s house (check www.wlcyouth.org for address) for 

High School students and the Oak Hill Students (6th-

12th) are meeting at Oak Hill from 6:30-8pm.  We are 

studying Joshua, Judges & Ruth this summer.  Bible 

study nights include games, weird foods, great con-

versation, and a chance to get familiar with a new 

section of God’s Word.  

High School Families (new 9th graders-graduates): The summer has some great 

activities for you to connect with friends and serve our community. We are helping 

out with the miracle league baseball games again this summer! Mark your calen-

dars for June 6th, August 1st, and August 22nd.  You won’t want to miss it! Email 

Patrick (brewerp@woodburylutheran.org) to sign up. We also have a canoe trip on 

August 11th from 9-4:30pm.  

Summer is a great time to get connected, stay connected, make a few new friends, 

and bring a friend to hear about Jesus.  We pray that your family will make a plan to 

keep growing as disciples this summer.  Maybe this summer you can sign up to 

serve at Feed My Starving Children, worship together on the weekends, serve at 

WLC Kids Day camp and Activities camp, help out in Kids Care a couple of Sun-

days, invite a neighbor to worship with you on a Saturday and come over for a bon-

fire, and take advantage of the change of pace to talk about faith as a family.  Enjoy 

these summer days, I know I will!    

http://www.wlcyouth.org
mailto:Brewerp@woodburylutheran.org


Liberty Ridge Campus! 
It’s an exciting time to be at Woodbury Lutheran! Over the last few 

years we have seen God accomplish incredible things through our 

vision of Multiplying Disciples :: Transforming Lives. Now, it is even 

more exciting to share that in January of 2017, Woodbury Lutheran 

is going to launch our third campus: Woodbury Lutheran, Liberty 

Ridge Campus.  

The new site will meet at Liberty Ridge Elementary School in the 

southeast corner of Woodbury. The awesome truth is that God has 

already planted something new near Liberty Ridge Elementary. We 

are simply acknowledging and putting our shoulders behind it. We 

are looking for 125 individuals to live out the Discipleship Path as a 

part of the new site. Below, you can also see a timeline of how the 

new site will begin to take shape over the coming months.  

Is God calling you to be one of the disciples at the Liberty 

Ridge Campus? Learn more about the new site by joining us for 

an informational session at Valley Creek or Oak Hill or talk to Pas-

tor Jon. 

WLC Liberty Ridge Campus 

Camp  
Omega—
Hearts for 
Jesus 2016 
Camp Omega is launching a 

capitol campaign.  In support of 

their Rooted * Celebrating * 

Growing campaign to build a 

new Family / Adult Retreat 

Center, the Minnesota South 

District is encouraging mem-

bers to support the camp. 

Through your support for 

Hearts for Jesus – 2016 this 

new center will transform minis-

try at Camp Omega to reach 

people of all age demographics 

for generations to come. It is 

their prayer that it will benefit 

attendees in many ways and 

serve to reach others in our 

communities with the love of 

Jesus.   

For more information, please 

visit the website of Camp Ome-

ga at www.campomega.org.   

Or contact Randy Ash at 952-

220-4530. 







Taken from the June HomeFront Monthly Magazine 



June 2016 
Calendar  

Highlights 

Want more events?  

Visit myWLC.org and click on 

Calendar 

Valley Creek Campus (V) 

7380 Afton Road 

Woodbury, MN 55125 

Oak Hill Campus (O) 

9050 60th Street North 

Stillwater, MN 55082 

St. Croix Campus (S) 

Afton, MN 55001 

(651) 739-5144 

Visit us on the web at 

www.woodburylutheran.org 

(V) Baptism Class  
Saturday, 9:30am 

Contact: Rachel Symmank,  

651-730-0847 

(V) Women’s Gathering Group 
Mondays, 12:00pm 

Contact: Tamara Karlstrand,  

651-734-3974 

(V) Fire on the Mountain Study 
Wednesdays, 9:30am 

Contact: Mary Lehman, 651-739-5144 

(O) Wednesday Morning Study 

Wednesdays, 10:00am 

Contact: Pastor Derek, 651-739-5144 

(V) Third Site Informational Meeting 
Thursday, 6:30pm 

Contact: Pastor Jon, 651-739-5144 

(V) Thessalonians Study 

Thursdays, 9:45am 

Contact: Mary Lehman, 651-739-5144 

(V) Celebrate Recovery 

Thursdays, 6:30pm 

Contact: Larry Smith, 651-308-9113 

(V) Open Doors Thursdays 
Thursday, 5:00pm 

Contact: Pastor Tim, 651-739-5144 

x221 

(V) Career Transition Connection 
Thursday, 7:00pm 

Contact: Tom Colosimo, 612-386-3715 

(V) Third Site Informational Meeting 

Sunday, 12:30pm 

Contact: Pastor Jon, 651-739-5144 

(O) Third Site Informational Meeting 
Sunday, 12:30pm 

Contact: Pastor Jon, 651-739-5144 

Woodbury Lutheran Church 

7380 Afton Road 

Woodbury, MN  55125 
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